USTI OFFERING PARENTS HELP

IN PHONICS, MATH

NEWS RELEASE

CONTACT: Sherrianne Standley, University Relations

For Immediate Release . (812) 484-1902
February 14, 1989

The University of Southern Indiana Office of
Continuing Education is offering two courses to help parents understand their
children's schoolwork so that they can help them with homework.

Both classes will meet at the Evansville Day
School on North Green River Road. The first, Phonics for Parents, will meet at 6:30
pa. Tuesday, February 21. The second, Math for Parents, will meet at 6:30 pun.
Tuesday, March 7. The registration fee is $15 each, or $25 each for two registering
together.

Call the USI Office of Continuing Education,

(812) 464-1863, for information or to register.
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